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Dear Parents and Students:

     The summer reading program is an important element of Nova High School’s English curriculum.  It forestalls summer brain atrophy by keeping students active as readers, broadening their experience, and providing them with intellectual stimulation and fun.  Reading stands, in the Information Age, as the most basic and important ability to ensure success on standardized tests, in higher education, and in life.  When students return in August, their new English teachers will engage them in tests, projects, presentations, or other activities to give credit for the summer reading during the first week of school. Students should schedule their reading accordingly, as summer reading is a part of the first quarter grade.  Those who read at the beginning of the summer should take notes on what they read for later review.

     All students in English classes at the 9th, 10th, 11th, and 12th grade levels will have a Major Works Data Sheet on one book due on the first day of class. This assignment will be explained by their teachers in May and a sample can also be found on the school’s website at:  http://www.broward.k12.fl.us/novahigh/.

     Students entering AP English classes will receive a letter from their AP teacher detailing the summer assignments required to prepare for these college-level courses.  These letters, with specific assignments, can also be found on the school’s website.

     Students have a number of options in obtaining the pieces of literature. All required texts are available free online.  Students can enter titles without links into Google.  These books can also be checked out from the school library or from the public library.  If you have any questions, please call Nova High School at 754-323-1650. We appreciate your cooperation.  
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